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 Access to the Lincoln Street entrance to the River Park Square parking garage will be 

maintained.  

 Punchlist work on top of the Plaza Has Begun. Crews will use caution tape and cones to 

designate work areas. Beginning on Monday June 8th through June 19th the lower walkway on 

the northside of the CSO tank/ plaza will be closed for painting. 

 Lincoln St will be closed on Monday June 8th between Spokane Falls and Main until September 

of 2020. Crews will begin preparing for a bypass on the project and installing permanent 

drainage near the loading dock of the Spokane Library the week of June 8th. 

 The project is part of the City’s efforts to get to a Cleaner River Faster. The tank will include a 

new public plaza with views of the lower falls of the Spokane River. 


